
Statement

Khmer Movement for Democracy: CLV-DTA Withdrawal - A New Victory for the People 

The Khmer Movement for Democracy (KMD) celebrates the Cambodian people's victory with
the government's decision to withdraw from the CLV-DTA. This victory marks a significant
milestone, but it's only the first of many steps to come on the journey towards a Better
Cambodia. 

The KMD has consistently called for an end to the CLV-DTA, arguing that it has been used by
the regime to suppress dissent and consolidate power. The government's decision to
abandon the initiative is a clear acknowledgment of the growing public opposition to its
policies. 

This victory is a testament to the power of peaceful protest and the resilience of the
Cambodian people. The KMD urges the Cambodian government to take bold and decisive
action to address the deep-rooted problems facing the nation. The release of all political
prisoners, including the 90 individuals recently jailed, is a crucial step towards reconciliation
and national unity. 

The regime must not stop here. The people demand more. End corruption, end the theft of
Cambodia's resources, and end the enrichment of regime members. Restore freedom and
democracy to the Cambodian people. 

The KMD remains steadfast in its commitment to a free and democratic Cambodia. We will
continue to work tirelessly to achieve these goals, both domestically and internationally. 

The KMD calls for renewed engagement, empowerment, and determination from the Khmer
people, both at home and abroad. With your strong support we will continue to fight for a
better Cambodia. The Khmer diaspora, a beacon of hope for the oppressed, must remain
steadfast in their support for the struggle for freedom and justice.
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